Dear Julie,

Thank you for your application to the Master in Teaching (MIT) Program at The Evergreen State College. After careful consideration of you application materials, the admissions committee has had to make the difficult decision to not admit you to the MIT program.  This year we have had many more applicants than we have spaces in the entering MIT class and are unable to admit all qualified applicants. 

If you choose to apply to the MIT program for 2003-2005, our early admission deadline will be December 15, 2002.

On behalf of the MIT Admissions Committee I wish you the best in your future endeavors. 
Sincerely,

Scott Coleman, Director

Master in Teaching Program

The Evergreen State College 

